
From: 
John Silvertooth 
Mayor Antelope, Oregon 
PO Box 68 
Antelope, Or. 97001 
 
To the Chair and Committee Members; 
 
Senate Bill 258 is an affront to the thousands of Oregonians that have spent thousands of hours 
developing local land-use plans in Oregon since the 1970's. 
 
The fact that these huge energy projects seem destined to cover vast portions of our state is a reason to 
trust our local plans, and not destroy them. 
 
Was the work of our land-use champions like Tom McCall and Stafford Hansell for nothing? 
 
Don't let these huge corporations come from out of state be excused from respecting our local land-use 
plans which this bill will do. 
 
If the legislature should do anything on this topic it should be the reverse of this action and require 
enforcement of our local plans as mandatory. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John Silvertooth-Stewart 
Mayor of Antelope, Or. 
(As an individual) 

 


